
Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 1:28 PM 
Subject: T-73 Update 

 
Attn Hawaii & Guam dealers: 
 
Please be advised that it looks like we will be able to handle the unsold T73 vehicles just as we do for the 
sold units. 
 
The wheels are in motion to ensure that we cover Hawaii/ Guam on the allocations?  You should receive 
stock for both sold and unsold.  We will not need any boxes allocated.  
  
We will monitor the Warranty system for the Hawaii/Guam dealers.  They will receive airbag 
replacement and will not follow the unsold process. 
 
*Please note, only one dealer on Guam 68961* 
 


